
 

 
 

TO: National Executive Committee 

 Department and Chapter Commanders and Adjutants  

 All employees 

 

FROM: Barry A. Jesinoski, National Adjutant 

 

DATE: June 10, 2025 

 

SUBJECT: Announcement of New Corporate Partner, AirTalk Wireless 

 

I am delighted to announce a new partnership with AirTalk Wireless, powered by AirVoice Wireless. 

AirTalk is an FCC-licensed, government assistance provider offering Lifeline service to eligible 

customers. As part of this partnership, AirTalk will donate $50,000 to support DAV’s efforts to 

provide no-cost services to veterans and their family members. 

 

Eligible AirTalk members can receive a free 4G/5G+ LTE smartphone, such as an iPhone or 

Samsung device, or sim card along with additional benefits such as free data, unlimited talk and text 

and free international calling. AirTalk proudly serves over 1 million customers and offers Lifeline 

service in 42 states.  

 

DAV members who are interested in signing up for AirTalk can find eligibility requirements at 

airtalkwireless.com/dav-lifeline-application. Once proof of eligibility is submitted, AirTalk will mail 

qualifying members their smartphone and monthly service plan to their home within  

5–7 business days for free. 

 

We are grateful for AirTalk’s generosity and support. Please contact partners@dav.org with any 

questions. 

 

 

 

 

Barry A. Jesinoski 

National Adjutant 
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